PRESS OFFICE BULLETIN  Tugspay date: 4 SEPTEMBER 1979

LORD CARRINGTON'S MEETING WITH SENOR CUBILLOS, CHILEAN FOREIGN
MINISTER

Nick Fenn advised that FCO would be briefing as follows:

Senor Cubillos, here on a private visit, asked to see the

Foreign Secretary. He called on Lord Carrington this morning.

The call lasted for 40 minutes. They discussed bilateral relations
and international affairs.

In answer to questions:

1. Viere the cases of Pr. Cassidy and Mr. Beausire discussed?
Yes. The Secretary of State expressed the concern
of the Government and of the British public on these
cases.

2. Was reinstatement of Ambassadors discussed?
Yes. No decisions have been taken.

S Were arms' sales discussed?

No.
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